
On 31/08/2021 19:34, Alvaro de la Cruz wrote:

Dear Ms Silva,

I hope this email finds you well and sorry for the late reply; I had to ask about this 
information to some colleagues that just came back from their holidays. 

Here are the answers to your questions:

1) As for our donors this is public information which can be found 
here: http://www.appf.europa.eu/cmsdata/230872/2020_FOUNDATIONS_Donations_th
e_value_of_which_exceeds_EUR_12_000_23112020.pdf
 
2) This event was part of a global 2020 sponsorship from Google. For this event, the 
Wilfried Martens Centre for European Studies selected entirely the speakers, topic and 
format of the discussion, without any kind of external direction.
 
3) Our line of work is not compromised or affected by any donor whatsoever. The 
Martens Centre works with our member foundations and partners in Europe’s best 
interest without any kind of external influence.
 
4) No other comments to make.

 

 

Best regards, 

Álvaro de la Cruz
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